
Support SB0965 
 
Dear Chair Beidle and members of the Committee, 
 
This bill is crucial for informed decision-making and effective policy development. As you know, 
without accurate, current, and detailed data, it is challenging to develop meaningful legislation that 
addresses the needs of Maryland's citizens. This bill will enable policymakers to make informed 
decisions about reproductive health care. 
 
I believe that Senate Bill 965 is a step in the right direction towards promoting transparency and 
accountability in health care spending while safeguarding the privacy and dignity of all individuals. I 
urge you to pass this bill and ensure that Maryland has the necessary data to inform public policy 
decisions related to maternal and reproductive health care. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Meyerovich 
Gaithersburg, MD 
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